Moore, Tania
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From: Estanislau, Robin

Sent: Tuesday, October 19, 2021 9:22 AM

To: Moore, Tania; Switzer, Donna

Subject: Fwd: Supplemental Communication for Huntington Beach City Council (Iltem XX)
Attachments: council letterhead.pdf

Sent from my iPad

Begin forwarded message:
From: Amory Hanson <amory.hanson2016@gmail.com>
Date: October 19, 2021 at 9:18:57 AM PDT

To: "Estanislau, Robin" <Robin.Estanislau@surfcity-hb.org>
Subject: Supplemental Communication for Huntington Beach City Council (Item XX)

Dear Madam Clerk,

I am enclosing a supplemental communication regarding Item XX.

Please insure this supplemental communication is forwarded to the Mayoress of Huntington Beach and the members
of the Huntington Beach City Council. Please also insure that this supplemental communication is part of the record
for the Huntington Beach City Council's Meeting on October 19, 2021.

Sent from my iPad

SUPPLEMENTAL
COMMUNICATION

Meating Date: /n’//Q/QOQ//

Agenda ftom No..___ 520 ‘/07/’ (0/0)




Mr. Amory Hanson

8102 Ellis Avenue
Apartment 121
Huntington Beach CA 92646

September 7, 2021
The Mayoress of Huntington Beach

2000 Main Street
Huntington Beach CA 92648

My Dear Madam Mayoress,

I am writing to express my support for Item XX, the termination of Huntington Beach’s

declaration of a state of emergency due to the coronavirus “pandemic.”

Huntington Beach has a declining case rate, and an average vaccination rate of 64.9%. the

council must begin to recognize the lack of presence of the coronavirus.

In fact, many countries have lifted all remaining restrictions due to high vaccination rates. There
is therefore a question of whether the coronavirus truly remains a “pandemic,” which is defined
as a disease with a global impact.

Unfortunately, despite these facts, many Huntingtonians fail to recognize the lack of a pandemic.
Many Huntingtonians continue to wear masques, despite being fully vaccinated, and despite
substantial evidence that the vaccine is satisfactory protection against the coronavirus.

The council’s termination of the state of emergency would be an important symbolic action to
those who may remained concerned about the coronavirus. It would also be an important
recognition of the facts at present.

Once again, I urge a yes vote on Item XX.

Sincerely Yours,

Mr. Amory Hanson



Mr. Amory Hanson
8102 Ellis Avenue
Apartment 121
Huntington Beach CA 92646

CC: The Honorable Barbara Delgleize
CC: The Honorable Rhonda Bolton

CC: The Honorable Daniel Kalmick

CC: The Honorable Natalie Tomich Moser
CC: The Honorable Erik H. Peterson

CC: The Honorable Michael Posey



